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 All test kits and other 
borrowed materials MUST be 
returned to take inventory 
before the semester begins. If 
you have previously borrowed 
something and not signed it 
out, please let us know.  

 If anyone has borrowed or is 
aware of the whereabouts of 
the Woodcock-Johnson IV—
Cognitive Abilities Technical 
Manual from Kit #2, please 
let us know immediately. It 
needs to be returned to the 
test cabinets. 

 Updated versions of the 
program policy handbook and 
timeline have been posted on 
the Forms and Resources 
page online (insert link). 
Notable changes include 
updates to the course 
sequence/professors in the 
handbook and updated details 
regarding Praxis Core waivers 
and travel guidelines in the 
timeline.  

 All 2015 cohort MA/6th-Year 
and PhD students must 
apply for the 6th Year 
program now if you have 
not already done so.  

Upcoming Dates 

1/29 & 2/1—Please 

let us know your  

availability on these 

days so we can  

assign shifts for  

current students to 

work. It is essential 

for interview days to 

have student  

volunteers. Thank you 

all in advance for your 

help! Sign up here! 

“For last year’s words 

belong to last year’s 

language / 

And next year’s words 

await another voice. 

And to make an end is 

to make a beginning.” 

-T.S. Eliot 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1TNFMOc2tVoEhr596xmFUPgU6Cg3EdiSqpB7_-WZ-aak/viewform


Megan Walsh, the Southington Public Schools Special  

Education Director, is looking for hourly, daily, or weekly 

help doing evaluations for pay. This could be done hourly or 

possibly turned into a GA position or practicum placement if 

you have experience testing. If you are interested, please 

call 860-628-3330 and tell Dr. Bray that you have reached 

out.  

_______________________________________________ 

Ossining Union Free School District (Ossining, NY) would 

like to announce 3 anticipated school psychology internship 

openings (pending budget approval) for the 2016-2017 

school year. Ossining UFSD is an ethnically, linguistically, 

and economically diverse school district 25 miles north of 

NYC. Please see the attached flyer for more information.  

Deadline to apply is January 22nd.  

Employment and Internship Opportunities 

Scholarship and Fellowship Opportunities 

Trainers of School Psychologists is currently accepting  

applications for the 2016 Pearson/TSP Graduate Student 

and Junior Faculty Scholarships! Please review the flyer  

attached to this email for eligibility and further details and 

contact carrie.ball@indstate.edu with any questions.  

Deadline is January 18th. 

________________________________________________ 

Terminal Master’s students are invited to apply for the APA 

Minority Fellowship Program’s Services for Transition Age 

Youth (STAY) Fellowship. Applications are due January 

15th. More information can be found on the website or in the 

flyer attached to this email. 

________________________________________________ 

The University of South Florida has a few post-doc  

opportunities available for the upcoming year in the field of 

PBIS. The school may also be able to support students who 

have graduated but not yet defended their dissertations. 

Please see the attached flyer for more information! 

http://www.apa.org/pi/mfp/psychology/stay/application-instructions.aspx


Have a dissertation defense 

coming up? Any noteworthy 

milestones? Do you need to get 

the word out about something? 

Let us know so it can be included 

in the next newsletter! 

Invitation to the 2016 Harvard Student Research 

Conference 

Harvard’s Student Research Conference, the country's largest 
student-run academic conference on education, is now ac-
cepting presentation proposals for the 21st annual conference 
on March 25, 2016. This conference is an excellent opportunity 
for masters and doctoral candidates in the field of educational 
research to receive constructive feedback, present research, 
and learn from peer projects. For more information on how to 
register to attend or on how to submit a proposal, please visit 
our website: http://scholar.harvard.edu/src2016 

If you have any questions about the conference, please do not 
hesitate to contact our sub-chair, Samantha Her-
rick: sah259@mail.harvard.edu 

We look forward to your submissions, 

--Harvard Student Research Conference 2016 Chairs 

http://scholar.harvard.edu/src2016
mailto:sah259@mail.harvard.edu

